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**Please remember to perform daily health screenings prior to sending your child(ren) to school. Any  
students coming to school with any symptoms will be sent home immediately.  

“Walk with Jesus our Living Hope” 
 

Friday Memo 
September 25th, 2020 

 
Monday, September 28   
*Please remember first bell is at 8:45am, school starts at 8:50am. We ask parents to please 
have their children at school on time.  
 

• 3:00pm- 3:45pm: Grade 2, 3, 4 Cross Country practice 
 

Tuesday, September 29 
• 3:00pm- 3:45pm: Grade 2, 3, 4 Cross Country practice 

 
Wednesday, September 30- Orange Shirt Day 

• 1:45pm- School Mass led by Grade 6P (livestream link emailed last week) 
• 2:30pm- Early dismissal 
• 2:30pm – 3:15pm: Grade 2, 3, 4 Cross Country 

 
Thursday, October 1 

 
Friday, October 2 

 
 

• Uniforms:  
o Please note that after Thanksgiving weekend, boys shorts will no longer be allowed. 

Please ensure that you have proper Top Marks pants in time for October 13.  
o A reminder that students should have their school sweaters with them at school, and must 

have them for school masses and assemblies.  
o The updated Parent Handbook, including updates to the uniform and appearance policy 

are online on the school website. Please take note of the updates that include hairstyles 
(no colour, no designs shaved into hair, neat and tidy hairstyles, no extreme haircuts). 
Discretion is left to the administration.  

• Please bring outstanding PAD forms to school by Monday at 12:00pm.  
• Orange Shirt Day is an event, started in 2013, designed to educate people and promote awareness 

in Canada about the Indian residential school system and the impact it has had on Indigenous 
communities for over a century. It is an opportunity for Indigenous peoples, local governments, 
schools and communities to come together in a spirit of reconciliation and hope for generations of 
children to come. Students are invited to wear an orange shirt on this day. Teachers will be doing 
activities in the classroom with the students to educate and bring awareness around residential 
schools, the impact they had on indigenous communities, and how our Church is moving forward 
with reconciliation.  
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• Cross Country starts next week. Please feel free to watch from the fence but remember that 
parents cannot enter the school property. Make sure that your child has the proper attire to run in 
the rain!  

• All athletic information can be found on the PE page on the school website. 
• Thank you to all of our families who brought a donation for Terry Fox day. You raised $396.50! 
• Thank you to all of our families that brought a non-perishable food item for mass. We will be 

having our bins out every Wednesday morning for food collection, with all of the food going to 
support the St. Vincent the Paul food bank. If you would like to donate, but don’t have a food 
item, they are also accepting loonies or toonies. 

• Walkathon Update: given the current situation, the decision has been made to have walkathon in 
Spring. Our PFG has organized some fundraising ideas that they have posted to the school’s 
Facebook page. I will include this information in an upcoming mailout, once details are finalized.  
 

 
Thank you for your continued support. Have a wonderful weekend! 
 
God Bless, 
 

 
 
C. Heah 
Principal 


